
        Consent Agenda Item #2020-01-C5 

 

January 28, 2020 

 

SUBJECT:     

Approval of the Memoranda of Understanding with Local Law Enforcement Agencies 

 

RECOMMENDATION 

The District President recommends approval of the Memoranda of Understanding with Local 

Law Enforcement Agencies, including the Cities of Allen, Farmersville, and Wylie. 

 

RATIONALE 

 

Board Policy CHA(Local) requires that Memoranda of Understanding be approved by the Board 

of Trustees. 

The Collin College Police Department and municipal law enforcement agencies have drafted 

MOUs to outline the mutual aid relationship between the College’s Police Department and the 

various municipal Police Departments.  New and updated agreements are signed by the 

respective Chiefs of Police on behalf of their organization but require approval by the Collin 

College Board of Trustees. The Collin College Chief of Police and the District President or 

designee also review each Memorandum of Understanding annually, pursuant to Board Policy 

CHA(Local). 

Statutory authority for mutual aid agreements is contained in Chapter 791 of the Texas 

Government Code and Section 362.002 of the Texas Local Government Code. These proposed 

mutual aid agreements allow for a member of the law enforcement agency to call upon other 

member agency(s) for assistance in additional personnel and equipment. The providing of 

assistance is discretionary with the requested member and is subject to the availability of 

resources. No contractual obligation to provide resources is created, and all obligations under 

these agreements are voluntary. 

These agreements become effective between the parties immediately upon execution. Any party 

of an agreement may terminate participation in the agreement by giving thirty (30) days written 

notice.  

 

RESOURCE PERSONNEL 

Chief Bill Taylor, Collin College Chief of Police 

 

ATTACHMENTS 

     A) Allen Memorandum of Understanding 

     B) Farmersville Memorandum of Understanding 

     C) Wylie Memorandum of Understanding 



 

Respectfully Submitted By: 

 

 
 

Chief Bill Taylor, Collin College Chief of Police 

 

 

 


